
 

 

 

 

Notice of Motion – Review of the 905 Eglinton East Express
Bus 

TTC Board Decision 

The TTC Board, at its meeting on June 12, 2019, referred the following motion to staff: 

That the Board direct staff to investigate and report back by Q4/19 on the feasibility of 
improving the existing 905 Eglinton East express bus service. This could include, but 
not be limited to, increasing frequency, and reducing the number of stops between 
Kennedy Station and the two post-secondary campuses. 
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